Bl ref. Ares2021)6882547 - 0971172021

From: (GTK) @gtk.fi>

Sent: lundi 12 juillet 2021 8:29

To: (HADEA)

Cc: (GTK)

Subject: NEXT: Explanations - San Finx documentation
Importance: High

Dear-

| hope you had nice holidays!

Please, find below further clarifications of the San Finx mining permissions and the situation during the NEXT
sampling by

Best regards




Finally, we would like to point out that pursuant to Spanish privacy legislation n23/2018 and Law n239/2015, on
the Administrative Procedure of the Public Administrations, all the information regarding any kind of mining
administrative procedures, sanctioning procedures, environmental procedures, permitting procedures, among
others, are subject to a strict duty of confidentiality of the subjects involved. That means, in terms of such
regulations, (i) that it cannot be disclosed to third parties; (ii) the imposition of sanctions in case of non-

compliance. In essence, all the information to be known by third parties have to be formally requested to the
Spanish authorities.





